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Payphone removal in your community? Tell ACCAN about it 
15 February 2010

Payphones are an essential community resource. ACCAN is on the lookout for payphones which Telstra is planning to remove. The soon-to-be removed phones are easy to spot and usually have a sticker placed on them. So if your community is about to experience payphone removal or you know of a community that is, contact us to share your story at info@accan.org.au. Be sure to include information about the location of the payphone.






